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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

November 23, 2016 

 

James McCormick 

McCormick Excavating & Paving, LLC 

30887 Hwy 24 

Stratton, CO 80836 

 

RE: Decision Date Extension Approval; Stewart Pit II, Permit No. M-2009-010, 110c to 112c 

Conversion; CN-01 

 

Dear Mr. McCormick, 

 

On November 22, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the decision date for the Conversion Application (CN-01) of the Stewart Pit II, Permit 

No. M-2009-010, by 30 days. The Division herby approves the extension request to December 26, 2016.  

 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at the Division of 

Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 

303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

EC:  Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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